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BOR DISTRICT

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

The October 24, 2024 Meeting of the
Board of Harbor Commissioners has
been canceled. With the upcoming
Thanksgiving Holiday, the next regularly
scheduled meeting in November will
also be cancelled and the Board is
working on scheduling a date for its next
meeting in early December

Notice of the that date will be posted as
soon as possible.

If you have any questions please contact the Harbor office at 831.633.5417
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